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March 2, 1981

We look forward to hearing from you, and we hope
you will be able to meet with us on March 31.

Sincerely,
Zé? Willard Marriott, Jr.
Chairman

Enclosure

P. S. Unlike other grassroots organizations, we have
no special interest other than the economic revitalization
of America. We are 100% behind the goals of you &
the Administration. Your participation would be a fitting
beginning for our national campaign of support for your
programs.
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We look forward to hearing from . and we hope

you will be able to meet with us on March 31.

Sinc Y,

o

J. Willard Marriott, Jr.
Chairman

Enclosure

P.

S.

Our leadership voted to try to see two White House
principals while in Washington. You were first
choice followed by Jim Baker. If Mr. Baker could
also be included in our meeting it would be very
helpful.
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